
 

MARCH 19TH 
PIT PARTY 

 

For Parents 
The AWANA Grand Prix is one of the most fun and exciting 

events of the year. It’s an opportunity for clubbers, parents and 

siblings to come together and enjoy building and racing their 

cars. 

After a year of COVID-19, we are excited about the opportunity 

to get together on the patio, compete and eat some good food. 

We are trying to make this event a success, and we highly 

encourage you to participate by building a car and working 

together with your clubbers to decorate it! 

~Commander Matt 

 

When:  
5:00PM – 7:00PM 

──── 

Where: 
11726 166th st. 

Artesia, CA 90701 

──── 

What to Bring: 
Your car kit, or 

cash to buy one. 

──── 

If you bring your 
parents, ask them 
to build a car too! 

COVID REPORTING 

If your child has been 

exposed to Covid, or if you 

have any questions, contact 

commander matt: 

 Email: 

Commandermatt@bellflower

brethren.org  

Call/Text: (562)455-7012 

 


